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1.1 65-2 
With regret, the Department announces the death of Firefighter Aaron M. Clark, Rescue 1, appointed 

January 21, 2008, which occurred on September 23, 2025. 

 
 

FF Aaron M. Clark 
The heartfelt sympathy of the entire Department is extended to the family, relatives, and friends of the 

deceased in the midst of the great loss that they and the Department have sustained. 
 

 Funeral will take place from St. Patrick’s Cathedral, 5th Ave (Between 50th / 51st Streets), New York, NY, on Monday, 
September 29, 2025 at 1000 hours. 

Viewing Hours: 
Sunday, September 28, 2025 
Marine Park Funeral Home 

3024 Quentin Road, Brooklyn, NY 

1400 to 1600 hours 

And 

1900 to 2100 hours 

 
 Members of the Department who are off-duty are requested to attend the funeral in dress uniform as a mark 
of respect to the deceased. 
 
 

By Order of: Robert S. Tucker, Fire Commissioner 
 John M. Esposito, Chief of Department 



 


